Albion Borough
Study Session
September 9, 2021

PRESENT

President G. Hemmis, James Vorse, Brett Hall, Rebecca Marshall, Peter
Rotko, Mayor Will Rogers, Borough Manager Gary Wells, Attorney Betza.
Absent: Vice President Jason Harayda

CALL TO ORDER 6pm

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Moment of silence for Sam Steff

Approve

09/09/21

Agenda
Trick-or-Treat
Recycling Day
PSAB Conference

Senator Laughlin

COVID-19

Albion Library

PNC Bond

Letters of Intent

B. Hall: motion to approve 09/09/21 agenda
J. Vorse: second motion
Vote: All in favor. Motion passed

Mayor Rogers: Trick-or-Treat hours will be held on Saturday October 30,
2021 6pm to 8pm.

Will be held Saturday September 11, 2021 9am to 3pm at Franklin
Township. We will be providing the coffee from Big Irene’s Little Dinner
this year.

Scheduled in Erie October 8-10, 2021 at Bayfront Landing in Erie

The Pop-Up meeting was September 7, 2021 from 10am to 12pm at the
Borough Office, was open to the public. Went to Big Irene’s Little Dinner for
lunch, we have received positive feedback from the community. Would like
to make this a quarterly event.

COVID-19 testing will he held October 18,2021 we are verifying that they
will be at the Food Pantry.

Discussion regarding the sub-committee, next meeting will be September 22,
2021 at 6pm at the Finance Committee Meeting. Need to review Borough
Council minutes from 1959, to see if there is a written agreement or lease
between the Library and Borough. Will need this information for future
grants. Have Attorney Betza draw up a resolution to allow the Library use of
the Borough owned building.

Attorney Sennett will be here September 14, 2021 to sign documents, sale
closes on September 15, 2021.

Will be opening letters of intent at September 23, 2021 Council Meeting.
Only two letters have been turned in to date.



Municipal VFD
Meeting

General Code

Adjourn
Meeting

G. Hemmis: Jason Harayda and I have been involved with this merger

since May. It is at a standstill; it’s not going to happen. The positive side is
that the four Municipalities are working together, we see things on both sides
that we do not like. The other Municipalities are waiting on Albion Borough
and Conneaut Township to deal with AVFD. We have a problem with AVFD
not giving financials and reports. There will be a meeting with all
Municipalities at the Borough Office October 7, 2021 6pm. There will be no
fire departments at this meeting.

Will make things more uniformed, updated verbiage. It has been advertised
in the Erie Times to be voted on by the next meeting.

Motion made by B. Hall, seconded by J. Vorse
to adjourn the meeting at 6:39pm. All in favor.
Motion carried.

Minutes submitted by Angela Telega
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